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THROMDE ADMINISTRATION

SAMDRUP JONGKHAR
SIT/ID/PIU-ADB/02/2024-2025/ \ 4@ 72 Date: 17" January, 2025
To
The Manager

SD Cable Service & Phakpa Cable Service

Samdrup Jongkhar

Subject: FINAL NOTICE ON HOUSEHOLD WATER CONNECTION

Dear Sir(s)/Madam(s),

Kindly air the following notification pertaining to the project “Samdrup Jongkhar Water Supply & Sewerage Project”
for the duration of one week, i.e. 18/01/2025 till 24/01/2025:

This is to notify all the residents, institutions and regional offices within LAP I, II, IIl & IV that the
migration of water from old to new distribution system will be done on 25/01/2025. Therefore, all are
advised to complete household connection from the water meter chamber before 25/01/2025 in order to
ensure uninterrupted water supply.

For any further clarification or guidance, please visit our office or call Water Section @ 77885552 /
77494223 during the office hours.

Looking forward for kind cooperation.
Thanking you.

Yours Sincerely,

Dasho Thrompon

Copy to:

1. Executive Secretary, Thromde Administration for kind information.
2. Thuemis, Bar & Toed Demkhongs to inform the general public.
3. PIU/PMSC/Water Section for follow-up and necessary action.
4. ICT Officer, to upload it in Thromde Facebook page.
PABX: +9757 251616, +975 7 251619, +975 7 251629 Fax: +975 7 251305
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